
Oregon loves its wildlife and coyotes are no exception.  Coyotes are everywhere. They are a part of the ecosystem. Shooting 
coyotes for entertainment serves no good purpose.  It is a brutal slaughter of precious wild animals.
"It’s the right thing to do for Oregon’s native wildlife species, and for our state’s proud tradition of sportsmanship and conservation 
ethics".
Mike Finley, Former chair of the Oregon Fish and Wildlife Commission 


